

## Herald Fire Protection District

## **Notice of Vacancy – Board of Directors**

The Herald Fire Protection District is now accepting letters of intent for a vacancy on the Board of Directors. The deadline for all interested parties is February 28, 2020.

The Board will seek to fill this vacancy at the March 19, 2020 Board Meeting.

For more information regarding this vacancy including Board of Director policies, duties and requirements, please contact Board Chair Lindsey Liebig at <a href="mailto:lindsey@heraldfire.com">lindsey@heraldfire.com</a>.

Letters of Intent can be submitted to the Fire Chief at <u>james-hendricks@heraldfiredistrict.com</u> or submitted in person at Station 87.